
South Norfolk Netball League – Report for Norfolk AGM 2023  

  

Not a great deal to report as unfortunately, we have not yet finished our Winter League, due to all of 

the cancelled games this year…. Therefore, at this stage I am unable to report the final league table. 

 

We have 6 teams currently in this league each playing each other 3 times, which has meant a good mix 

of games. 

Hopefully as Covid disappears it may encourage more to come back / join.  

  

It is hard being a very small league we struggle with attracting new teams due to having very few 

umpires.   

Although we have very good courts at Rickinghall village Hall, we are mid-way between Norwich league 

and West Suffolk league, which also may be a hinder to our ability to gain new teams. 

 

Again, this summer instead of organising a summer league 2022 I will be organising ‘Netball Now’ 

sessions through June and July.  

Gill Jennings 

SNNL Chair 

 


